
AUG 2 7 1997 

Mr. Bart Serafini 
Office of Nuclear Technology 

and Safeguards 
PM/NE, Room 7828 
U.S. Department of State 
2201 "C" Street, N.W.  
Washington, DC 20520 

Dear Mr. Serafini: 

Enclosed are the ICR-288 and CN-288 Reports for B&W NNFD for the month ending 

July 1997. Please arrange for these documents to be pouched to the U.S. Mission in 

Vienna, Austria.  

Sincerely, 

C. W. (Chuck) Emeigh, Section Chief 

International Safeguards Section 

Regulatory and International 
Safeguards Branch 

Division of Fuel Cycle 

Safety and Safeguards, NMSS 
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